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Removal Study of Traffic Signal on Bristol Road at Otto Street 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Genesee County Road Commission will be evaluating the traffic signal at the intersection 

of Bristol Road at Otto Street in Flint Township.  The signal will be operated in flash mode to 

simulate permanent traffic signal removal for a minimum of 90 days beginning July 15, 2021.  

Data collection of traffic volumes, delay experienced on Otto Street, available gaps in the traffic 

stream on Bristol Road and any crashes at the intersection will all evaluated after the flash period 

is complete.  

 

For further information please call Bonnie Wood in Traffic Engineering at (810) 767-4920.   

 

--- ### --- 

                                                                                                                        
Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 

 


